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Week Beginning             

18th January 

Thursday 21st January 

Battered Fish and Chips, Quorn Sausages and 

chips or Jacket Potato with various fillings with 

garden peas and baked beans on the side. Pud-

ding Chocolate ice cream pot.  

 

Friday 22nd January 

Italian Beef Meatballs with Wholemeal Pasta or 

Quorn Burger in a Bun with Potato Wedg-

es or Jacket Potato with various fillings with gar-

den peas and baked beans on the side. Pudding 

Chocolate Muffin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           On the 10th & 11th February at the                                                                      

 Parents Meetings, Chartwells will                                 

 providing a Taster Pot for parents.   

   This is to give you the chance to sample the   

              Delicious food that is cooked 

  Daily for School Dinners.  



This Wednesday saw another great run from the Sandy Hill cross country team. Although 

conditions weren't great, all of the children showed great resilience and determination in 

completing the wet and muddy course. 

 

All of the runners who have attended the cross country meets across the year deserve a 

big pat on the back and have done themselves proud by regularly improving on their po-

sitions each week. 

 

With only one more cross country run at Par running track coming up, we wish all of our 

runners the best of luck and we know they will represent the school as brilliantly as al-

ways. 



Admissions for Reception - September 2016 
 

 

Parents and carers of children who are due to start their primary school education in September 2016 are 
being reminded of the deadline for applying for a school place. 

All applications for reception children (i.e. those who were born between 01 September 2011 and 31 August 
2012) must be submitted by 23.59 pm on 15 January 2016. 

Parents still need to apply for a school place even if their child currently attends a school’s nursery or pre-
school setting or they have expressed an interest in attending the school. 

The online application facility and information is available at www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions. 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions



